
REPORT OF THE BALRANALD SHIRE COUNCIL COMMUNITY 
SAFETY PRECINCT MEETING HELD IN COUNCIL CHAMBERS, ON 

TUESDAY 25th FEBRUARY 2014 COMMENCING AT 2.05PM 

 

PRESENT: Cr Mannix (Chair), Cr Cooke, Paul Hadlow, Smokey Murray and the  
Director of Economic and Community Development (DECD) Robyn Ryan. 
 
APOLOGIES: Christine Jobe, Narelle Tucker, Rev. Wally Johnson and Cr O’Halloran.  
 
BUSINESS ARISING FROM THE PREVIOUS MINUTES 
 

a) Private Hire – Council facilities.  DECD to investigate if other Councils have 

time restrictions on private hire of Council facilities.  

 

b) Skate Park – at the request of the Committee correspondence was sent to 

Balranald Inc. seeking feedback on the project. Balranald Inc. advised that a 

meeting of the Skate Park Committee will be held in the near future and Council 

will be updated on the progress of the project shortly. 

 

c) CCTV in Balranald – DECD advised that no correspondence has been received 

from the Police to date. 

 
POLICE STATISTICS AND UPDATE: 
 
No Police representatives in attendance 
 
 
ROUND TABLE: 
 
Smokey Murray 
 

 Would like to see the Youth Liaison Officer attend the next meeting. 

 Requested information on the Aboriginal Strategic Direction Framework – Mr 

Murray was referred to the Balranald Police for further information. 

Robyn Ryan 
 

 Youth Week activity being planned  

NEXT MEETING: 22nd April 2014 at 2pm 
 
Closure There being no further business the meeting closed at 2.45pm. 

 

Recommendation that the report be received. 


